
Brothers, 

Whew! The breakfasts are over! The fish fries are over! Bingo is over! But, we still continue to collect food for the hungry 

from restaurants and grocery stores. There are a few events left on the calendar including the Totus Tuus Cookout Lunch 

June 19.  Cor meetings continue on May 20.  Our last Council meeting of the year will be June 4.  We will also have an 

appreciation dinner for all of the Knights in the Council and the Assembly as well as the Columbiettes on June 4, at 6:00 

PM, in the parish center.  Of course, spouses are invited too!  The dinner won’t be a fancy soiree. On the contrary, very 

casual.  I think it’s a good idea to end the year with a fellowship event like this. 

Speaking of Cor, if you haven’t been to a meeting yet, I suggest you give it a try. Bobby Drouin has done a great job 

organizing these gatherings. Each meeting, after we review a video pertinent to the subject of the day we have a 

conversation about it. Sometimes the conversation gets a bit off track, but it’s always very worthwhile. There’s nothing 

like hearing about the experiences of the other attendees and learning different approaches to life’s problems.  One 

thing all the attendees share is a yearning to strengthen their faith. When you spend some time with guys like this, you 

can’t go wrong! 

As I write this note, elections have been held. I think we have a darned good group of officers for next year and I’m 

confident they will lead us well. It’s a good time to pray for the Knights of Columbus at Saint Agnes. Pray that we’re 

fortunate enough to recruit more good members. We have been fortunate this year but we need more younger 

members. Many of the older ones, as good as they have been, are finding it difficult to participate as they have in the 

past. We will always appreciate and respect them for the contributions they have made. God bless them one and all! 

Thank you! 

GK Jerry McGrath 

Message from your Grand Knight 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
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WINE, CHEESE & FELLOWSHIP 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                

4th Degree Exemplification 



 

 

  

 

      

K = KoC 

C = Columbiettes 

B = Both 

4th= 4th Degree 

D= District 

 

Who Month Date Time Event Contact 

JUNE 
K June 4 4:00 PM Officer's Meeting Jerry McGrath 
K June 4 4:30 PM Council meeting Jerry McGrath 

K June 4 6:00 PM Appreciation/Awards 
Dinner Jerry McGrath 

K June 19 12 PM Totus Tuus Lunch Joe Manhart  
      

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

  

I wanted to get you this information as early as possible so that as many of our incoming GKs and FSs can attend.  Please put 

this information in your calendar now and please make every effort to attend this meeting.  

  

We would like all incoming GKs, FSs, DGKs, Membership Directors, Life Directors, and any officers you feel would learn 

something from this meeting.  If you are an outgoing GK or FS, you are more than welcome to attend and your input would be 

most helpful to your successors.    

Please note that if you are unable to attend, please let your District Deputy (myself or Jim Stephens) know.  Also, please let us 

know who will be attending from your Council? 

  

Event: Dist 60 & 61 Organization Meeting 

Date: Saturday, June 21, 2025 from 9 AM ~ 12 PM 

Location: St Elizabeth Seton Council HALL (not the Church, please use this address in your GPS) - 3020 62nd St SW Naples, 

FL  34116. 

Agenda: TBD 

Dress code: Casual / Council shirts 

  

Additionally, one of the main topics of discussion with all of our Councils represented will be to discuss the Mobile Ultrasound 

Vehicle Program that all of our combined District Councils have committed to supporting.  Please make sure that you have 

discussed your 2025~2026 Life plans with your incoming officers prior to the Meeting.   

  

A few items pertaining to the Ultrasound Initiative Program: 

1. St Peter has scheduled a Dance for October 11, 2025 in their Ballroom that can hold 500 people.  They are asking for 

all councils to help sell tickets to this dance at ALL PARISHES by ALL COUNCILS to try to make that number as close to 

500 as possible.  All Proceeds (or Profits – we will discuss this) from the Dance and Cash Bar will go to this Ultrasound 

Program.  

2. The Restricted KCCF Fund has been set up and a QR code has been attached to this email to be included in any 

advertising of this program in the future.  Donors can go to this site and donate and receive a Tax Deduction.   

3. Also for private donors, this is a Restricted Fund so that Qualified Charitable Distributions (QCDs) can be made to it 

from Traditional IRAs as Charitable Rollovers satisfying a portion of your Required Minimum Distribution (RMD) while 

also offering tax benefits. Below you will find all the information I have for donations into the fund. 

 
4. CPCI is currently working for us to develop a Bulletin Ad that can be adjusted based on which Council is using the 

ad.  It will include the QR Code, the Councils participating in the Program, and how the Baby Bottle Drive will work 

(see the attached Bottle Stuffing PDF I created for St William’s Drive this weekend).  We ask that each Council include 

this Customized Ad in your Bulletin when you are going to run the Bottle Drive.  Also, if you would like to turn it into a 

Tipee Sign, It can be used for that as well. 

5. Also regarding Baby Bottle Drives, please schedule them as far in advance as possible, as we believe it will assist the 

collections if we can get the existing Mobile Ultrasound Vehicle to the Church the weekend of the Bottle Drive (ideally 

we can coordinate so that more than one council isn’t holding a drive the same weekend).  If CPCI can get it to you, 

they will. 

COUNCIL NEWS 



 

 

6. Finally, if you are looking to do a drive and don’t have your Baby Bottles yet, St Peter’s Council is wlling to loan 

councils their Bottles for the Drive.  They have over 1000 Bottles that they are willing to loan (as they did this 

weekend to St William).  The Loan agreement is that however many Bottle you are loaned, you will return that many 

to them by purchasing as many bottles after the collection weekend (and a few weeks after) so that you are replacing 

any bottles to St Peter that you do not receive back.  I want to thank St Peter’s Council for their generosity in this Loan 

Offer. 

I’m sure we will have a lot more to talk about at the meeting on June 21! 

  

Finally, I know that some of you are not going to be in town on June 21.  I will set up a Zoom meeting for this Meeting as 

well.  Please make plans to join us by Zoom.  I don’t have the Premium Zoom Subscription, but will order it for the meeting 

unless one of your councils has a Premium Zoom Subscription that you can let us use for the meeting.  Please let me know if 

you do. 

  

Thank you all! 

  

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

  

God bless and vivat Jesus! 

  

Fraternally, 

  

SK Jeffrey T. Vespo, PGK, PFN 

DISTRICT DEPUTY #60 

                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

        

If you now are a 1st or 2nd degree Knight and 
need to attain the 3rd degree before you can 
become a 4th Degree, please contact the 14202 
Membership Director and Chancellor Brother 
Guillermo Lopez-Perez at guillerph03@gmail.com 
and ask him to help you get this done as soon as 
possible. Please contact me with any questions. 
 
God bless and vivat Jesus! 
 
Fraternally, 
 
SK Jeffrey T. Vespo, PGK, PFN 
 
DISTRICT DEPUTY #60 
Cell: (239) 398-4969 
Fax: (239) 398-9910       JTV@VESPO.COM 
 

mailto:guillerph03@gmail.com
mailto:JTV@VESPO.COM


 

 

                 

  

 

    

 

 

 

Father, we come before You with hearts burdened by urgent needs. 

Please intervene in the lives of those who are battling severe illness, 

bringing healing and restoration. 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord and let the perpetual light shine 

upon them. May they rest in peace.    Amen  



4th Degree Exemplification 

Prayer, Formation, and Fraternity for Men 

The men of Knights of Columbus Council No. 14202 are excited to 

share the implementation of Cor, a new formation and fraternal 

opportunity for the men of St. Agnes’ parish. Cor exists to form 

and strengthen Catholic men in faith and virtue as missionary 

disciples by drawing them into a deeper relationship with Jesus 

Christ through prayer, formation, and fraternity.  Attendees need 

not be members of the Knights; all men are welcome. 

The next Cor meeting will be held at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, May 
20th in the Parish Center. Come join your brother parishioners 

for pizza, prayer and fraternity.  We meet on the 1st and 3rd 

Tuesdays of the month. 

A question to ask yourself “how do I want to grow as a Catholic 

man?” 

   2/4, 2/18, 3/4, 3/18, 4/1, 4/15, 5/6, 5/20, 6/3, 6/17, 7/1,7/15

If you have additional questions, please reach out to Bobby 

Drouin at 412.853.4406 or bobby_drouin@yahoo.com.

God Bless

mailto:bobby_drouin@yahoo.com


 

 

           

May June 
Anthony J Behe Robert P Laino 

John J Richards Matthew J Dahn   

Bernard C Brady John F Foley    

John J Doran Marco Piedra 

William E Wegman Mark A Crain 

Bruno Bouffier Robert Genovese 

Scott D McNamara Oscar E Suarez Orjuela 

Robert I Clausen Frederick H Mueller 

James M Barbato Dr Philip A Massimino 

Dr Dominic Depersis Perry R Walker 

Douglas A Dagata Joseph E Manhart 

Jerry Burgos Sr James T O'Grady 

John F Fitzgerald Anthony J Lomonaco 

Robert F Bartlett Gerard W O'Neil 

Joseph Pecora Anthony R Pasqua 

John W Shelton Moises Rodriguez 

Thomas J Dibernardo David J Lopez II 

Brad M Kovach Bryon E Nesbitt 

James A Spano Andrew J Buckley 

Michael W O'Shea Deacon Roberto A Landron 

Randolf D Ricardo Denis J St John Sr 

Michael E Kantor Arthur E Brodeur 

 Charles R Sanfilippo 
 Thomas A Kurowski 
 Dr Michael D Langan  

 
John P Garofalo 
 

 

 Francis D Pignone 

      

 

 



 

 

 

          Years of Service 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 St. Agnes Parish -  KofC Officers 

Council 14202 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

                        

Note from the Editor    
This is OUR newsleter and your help is always needed and appreciated.   

Our goals… 

• Ensure all our coucil brothers are constantly informed and updated  

• Provides a way for our members to engage in evrything our council offers 

• Provide the avenue for all member to communcate to each other 

• Illustrate our past activities via pictures  

• Make it fun!  

• Please notify me if…. 

o If there are any corrections or additions need to be made  

o If you have any events, pictures, awards, etc. that you feel would be of interest to all 

o If you have any ideas or notes for the Good Of the Order 

 

Fratrnally yours; 

 

Brother Tom Haley          Editor    2163748778 

Brother Rocco Perlino  Assistant Editor 


